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Beneficial Blends Response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus)

Dear All,

At Beneficial Blends, our concern revolves around our customers, vendors, and most importantly, our
employees’ safety. As this crisis continues and the discussion escalates around quarantines, closed
borders, and more, we wanted to share an update on the efforts Beneficial Blends is taking to continue
business as usual, while working with an abundance of caution.

Since COVID-19 started impacting the United States, we have implemented a number of safety
measures to keep our team and community safe, which include:
e Restricting all business-related air travel for employees
e Deploying technology and system access for employees to work remotely in order to continue
to do their jobs effectively
o Instituting deep cleaning practices, piggybacking on our already robust sanitation and Food
Defense protocols

As part of the nation’s food supply chain, we plan on continuing operations of business unless the
Federal government suggests otherwise.

To Our Customers: Recognizing our importance in the food supply chain, we are offering all retailers
the option for early pick up or delivery of existing finished sales orders. If we identify any issues in
our supply chains, we will be notifying you promptly with alternative plans and options to keep your
store shelves stocked.

To Our Vendors: We are requesting written responses to the COVID-19 crisis and how this might
impact current Beneficial Blend's purchase orders with your company and future projections. Itis
your responsibility to communicate early and often with our supply chain members to ensure success
for all parties.

To Our Employees: Thank you for continuing to give your maximum effort during a difficult and
unknown time. We are on this journey together and will come out stronger on the other side.

In good health and better spirits,
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Erin Meagher
Founder
Beneficial Blends, LLC



